
 
 
 
Please 
remember to 
send a piece 
of fruit in 
with your 

child for snack time each day, 
for sharing preferably. If your 
child is not keen on fruit why 
not try cucumber sticks or 
carrot, red pepper or celery? 
and please could you cut grapes 
in half. Thank you  

  
Hitchin MP Peter Lilley paid us a 
visit on the 13th of Jan. Mr 
Lilley dropped by our nursery to 
raise our profile and to learn 
more about the quality provision 
we offer our children. This is a 
difficult time for all nurseries 
with impending cuts to the fund-
ing. 

Mr Lilley toured the nursery and 
told the Comet newspaper. 
“What I shall take away from 
my visit is that it is a very bub-
bly school. I will be looking to 
learn more about their situa-
tion and will try and help as 
much as I can.”  

 

 

 

 
Liter-

acy, Firm foundations 
home/school packs this 
year we will be trying a 
new way of giving all 
our children a home 
learning experience be-
fore school next Sept. 
Watch this space! 

We thought you would appre-
ciate a emailed copy of our 
fortnightly planning overview, 
so you can follow the fun and 
maybe coax some conversation 
out of your children. Watch 
out for the next cycle emailed 
to you on the 6th Feb. Come 
and ask any key teacher if 
you have any questions re-
garding planning. 

 

          Important Notice! 

photographer: 

Thursday 11th May 

Group/Class photos 

 

Tuesday 16th May 

Family/individual 
photos 

 

children’s 

clothes and 

Shoes needed 

, Shoes- Boys and 

Girls 

Boys Jumpers 

and T-shirt's 

Girls T-shirt's 

and underwear 
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Parking 

Please do 

not park 

on the zig-

zags out-

 ay 
13th Feb Half—Term 

20th Feb Back to School 

  

Diary Dates 


